
Jim and Pat, 

I was one of the guys from the Wausau PD who had the honor of 
going on the Honor Flight Monday. What a tremendous 
experience. “My” veteran, Marine Corporal George Maloney, was 
just a fantastic guy to spend the day with. I would venture to say 
no one on that trip enjoyed themselves more than we did. At any 
rate we were very impressed with the attention to detail and 
accommodations made to make such an event happen. THANK 
YOU very much for all you do for those veterans, and please pass 
this on to all involved (even Doc Nietert!  ) 

Best wishes and stay safe, Mark Pankow 


